
CITY OF MURRIETA

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATIONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 05, 2022, The City Council of the City of 
Murrieta, Murrieta Community Services District, and the City as Successor Agency for the 
Community Redevelopment Agency of the City of Murrieta, Murrieta Housing Authority, 
Murrieta Public Financing Authority, and Board of Library Trustees cancelled the following 
regular City Council meetings: 

JULY 05, 2022
JULY 19, 2022

 For any questions regarding this notice, please contact the City Clerk Department at
 951-461-6030.

Dated: April 29, 2022
 

________________________________________
Cristal McDonald, City Clerk
City of Murrieta


